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February and March have been two of our busiest      months ever. We have interviewed for
prospective staff, but are      still looking for somebody who has the special something. Do you   
  know somebody who enjoys a technical challenge and can work through      problems logically
and quickly? They may be just the person we      need....!

  

Four new servers have been built already this      year. Three are standard Small Business
Servers - this has become a      bit of a niche market for us, our speciality seems to be looking   
  after small businesses - but one is a specialist database server. If      your business uses IT
then have a chat with us - we can  make     sure  that you are making the most of your systems,
and also discuss     how  to protect your IT - and therefore your business.
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